COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

2nd December, 1960,

Dear Sirs,
Bege "FLEXITY"
I thank you for your memorandum of the

29th November, from which it is noted the ship
is laid up.

With reference to the entry in your
quarterly Return of vessels under survey for
September last, I shall be glad if you will now
forward a report of your inspection so far as
now held.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the =
Classiticgigmrosgiitec) 2 ()2()

The Surveyors,
e

oyg.s Register
¢ A-00 . -
il ToUNMation



